
 

 
 
 
 

Webinar ~ Wednesday, March 13, 2013~ 12:00pm MT 

“Blending of Telehealth with Health Information 
Exchange (HIE)” 

  This is an opportunity to learn about: 
   1. The concept of a health information exchange 

   2. The potential value and benefits of an HIE 

   3. Specific models of the HIE in New Mexico and Arizona and how  they may interact 
   4. How Telehealth and the HIE can be complementary 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
                                    For more information and registration instructions go to  

   http://www.telemedicine.arizona.edu/upcomingworkshops.cfm 
  

This webinar is made possible through funding provided by  
Health Resources and Services Administration, Office for the Advancement of Telehealth and the Office of 

Rural Health Policy, Rural Hospital Flexibility Program 

Dale C. Alverson, M.D.   

Medical Director, Center for 

Telehealth and 

Cybermedicine Research 

University of New Mexico 

Dr. Alverson is Professor Emeritus and Regents’ Professor at the University of New 

Mexico where he is the Medical Director of the Center for Telehealth and 

Cybermedicine Research involved in the planning, implementation, research and 

evaluation of Telemedicine systems for New Mexico, nationally and internationally. He 

is also the Chief Medical Informatics Officer at LCF Research assisting in their efforts to 

address the development and meaningful use of health information exchange, adoption 

of electronic health records, and integration with telemedicine. He is a Past President of 

the American Telemedicine Association and involved in several collaborative 

international Telehealth projects to advance Telehealth and HIT globally. 

Dr. Carroll is the medical director for population health innovation at the Flagstaff 

Medical Center/Northern Arizona Healthcare. In this role, he supports population 

health management service development in northern Arizona through value-based 

health system innovation, emerging technology and care processes, and inter-

organizational collaboration. Between 1992 and 2012, he served Native American 

health care in multiple capacities at the local, regional, and national level. His roles in 

Indian health included those of hospital CMO and CIO, regional program director and 

informatics consultant, and national telehealth program director for the Indian Health 

Service. Mark is a former board member of the American Telemedicine Association. 

 

 

Improving Access to Quality Medical Care 
The practice and delivery of healthcare is changing, with an emphasis on improving quality, safety, efficiency, & access to 

care. Telemedicine can help you achieve these goals!  The University of Arizona Center for Rural Health & the Southwest 

Telehealth Resource Center invite you to a free webinar on the implementation and practice of telemedicine. 

Mark Carroll, M.D 

Medical Director, Population 

Health Innovation,  

Flagstaff Medical 

Center/Northern Arizona 

Healthcare 
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